
 

 

 

December 9, 2010 

 

Dear ASFPM Foundation: 

 

We are pleased to present the Foundation with a donation of $200.  We appreciate your efforts 

in developing and advancing knowledge that promotes sound floodplain management policy 

and practice.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Paul Slonac, CFM 

MAFSM Chair  

 


